THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 1975

Learning About Project Concern'

At a recent meeting of the Greeneville Jaycettes, who are sponsoring a, “Walk for
Mankind” in October, the state project chairman of Project Concern, work among the
underprivileged in Appalachia, was present to explain what the Jaycettes are doing state-
wise for the project. From Jeft to right are Mrs. Florence Jones, a representative from the
Negro Women'’s Civic Club, Ann Catron, state project chairman, and Susan Jackson, a
representative from the local Jaycette organization. (Staff photo by Bill Wilburn)
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